
 
 
 
                March 20, 2013 
 
               Contact:  Julie Clark, FOIA Officer 
                618-288-1123 
                cell:  815-383-6236 
                fax:  618-288-1636 
                jclark@fiphd.org. 
 
 

 
Re:  FOIA request received March 20, 2013 
 
William Brumleve 
Paxton Record Editor 
208 N. Market St. 
Paxton, IL 60957 
 
Dear Mr. Brumleve: 
 
In response to your FOIA request of March 20, 2013 per consultation with legal counsel, the Ford-Iroquois 
Public Health Department does not have any regulations or other material regarding purchases and contracts.  
 
 By providing this documentation to you, we now consider this FOIA request closed.  
 
Should you have further questions regarding the information enclosed please contact me through any of the 
means listed above. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Julie Clark, FOIA Officer 
Enc. 
 
  
 
 

 
 


